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LD 313
I support LD 313 “An Act to Improve Voter Confidence in Electronic Ballot 
Counting by Requiring Ballots to Contain Unique Identifiers”, and it “ought to pass.”
As I understand it, this bill requires each ballot prepared by the Secretary of State to 
contain a unique identifier, except for sample ballots. Voting devices used in the 
conduct of state elections must be able to record the unique identifier assigned to each
ballot and any votes cast for any person, or any question, on that ballot. The clerk of a
municipality is required to post on the municipality's publicly accessible website, as 
soon as practicable after the election return is prepared, a list of votes cast, organized 
by unique identifier. This provision does not apply to paper ballots counted using 
other methods.
This is common sense legislation.  Election/voter integrity has been suspect in past 
elections.  Why would any government/municipality be afraid of transparency?
This bill once enacted into law, would help to restore legally registered voters’ faith in
our ballot accountability process.
Again, I support LD 313, and it “ought to pass.”


